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NOTICE 
 

This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Bids and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 
 
The following page(s) contain: 

Formally submitted questions and SJPC responses. 
 
 

FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS AND SJPC RESPONSES: 
 

 
Q1:  Is there a reason why the SJPC suggests wordpress for the redesign?  Is the SJPC locked 
into wordpress as the only option you will consider? 
 
A1: The preference is WordPress development but will consider other open source (non-proprietary) 
content management systems. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




